
 

 

February 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 
 
 

The time has come to start to arrange our Y6 Leavers’ event.  It is a time of mixed feelings for 
us, a sad time to see the pupils leave us but also a time of celebration as we see the children 
mature and move on to the next chapter in their lives. 
 

Our Leavers’ event this year will be held on:  
 

Monday 14th July 2025 
 

at Lichfield Golf and Country Club 
Seedy Mill Lane 

Lichfield 
WS13 8HE 

 

The evening will begin at 6.00pm and finish at 8.00pm.  Children can arrive from 5.45pm. 
There will be a disco and food and soft drinks for the children. 
 

Parents and carers are invited to return at 7:30pm, at which point we will have a fun award 
ceremony to finish off our evening. 
 

We will not be enforcing a dress code, what the children wear will be totally up to them. In 
previous years’ pupils have attended in casual/smart clothes or dressed extremely smartly in 
dresses/suit, we are happy for them to wear whatever they are comfortable with.  
 

The objective of the evening is to enjoy ourselves and celebrate the time that the children have 
spent with us at Chadsmead. 
 

We are happy for parents and carers to take photographs on the way in, and during the award 
ceremony at the end of the evening, but children must not bring their own phones into the 
venue itself. 
 

If you wish your child to go, please pay £12 on Parentpay 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Office. 
 

We look forward to sharing this evening with your child and yourself. 
 

Kind Regards 
 

Mr Stevens, Mrs Miles and Mrs Grainger. 


